
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
  
To:  Nick J. Mosby, President, Baltimore City Council 
 
From:  Peter Little, Executive Director  
 
Date:  July 13, 2022  
 
Subject: City Council Bill 22-0247 
 
 

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 22-0247 introduced by Councilmembers Schleifer, Porter, 
Costello, Torrence, Glover, Stokes, Middleton, Conway, and Cohen. 

The purpose of this bill is to prohibit the obstruction of public streets for specified purposes; 
establishing certain penalties; and generally relating to obstructing a City street.   

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) has reviewed the proposed legislation. The PABC does 
not believe the proposed amendments, as drafted, will negatively impact any on-street parking 
programs under its administration. 

Based on the comments above, the PABC does not oppose the passage of City Council Bill 22-0247. 

 

  


